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Upon entering the parking lot, parents will turn right and form a line.  Please be aware of the one-way flow of traffic.  We have provided arrows for your assistance.  The first car will wait at the sign that reads, “Parent Waiting Line.” After direction from school staff, cars will proceed to the front entrance (Door 1) to unload in the morning and load in the afternoon.   This has to be a steady flow for unloading and loading. 


At the direction of school staff, cars will proceed through the parking lot and exit onto Benita Fitzgerald Drive.   Please know that school staff will be visible as they guide and direct the flow of Kiss and Ride cars. 


We need your help with additional safety support.


Please do not arrive at the school to unload until 8:50 (15 minutes before bell time) or load until 3:30 (15 minutes before bell time).


Drivers must remain in their vehicles while parked. 


Please do not pass other vehicles in line.


Please do not block any designated crosswalks or fire hydrants.


Please do not park in parking spots designated as Handicap parking, unless you are authorized to do so.


Please do not let students out of your car before reaching an adult to help unload.  It is not safe for them to run across the parking lot.


If you should have additional safety related comments or concerns, please contact our school office at 703-583-4195.




















